Garden upkeep and trimming near Sant Francesc school
Friday, 08 January 2021 10:46

With schools closed for the holidays, the Formentera Environment Department has ordered a
range of garden upkeep and trimming to be performed in the Sant Francesc school zone. Last
week crews pruned a number of trees, including one eucalyptus more than ten metres tall, and
rid nearby pines of processionary nests. Pruning the tallest portions of trees makes the
surrounding area safer by reducing the risk that branches are felled by strong winds.
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